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Aaron Panko

From: Richard Brady <rkbrady6@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 12, 2022 7:35 AM

To: Aaron Panko

Subject: Land Use Proposal, 3600 block of boone rdse, salem, ore

Ihave lived in Tanglewood Estates for 42 years and have seen the high increase of traffic on 36th street.  it is a narrow 

country road, never intended to be used as a commercial throughfare.  This proposed development will create a high 

potential for increased traffic on 36th which simply can't support this traffic.  I would hope that included in the 

development plans is a widening of this street to include an elimination of the ditches on both sides.  Dick Brady 5563 

Mark CT SE, Salem , ore., (503)720-4114 


